
  

  

 
 

   
 

  
 

   
 

   
   
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
    

Message Sent: 9/21/2016 

NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program - September 2016 

EHR Reporting for 2016 
In July, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) 
proposed to reduce the 2016 EHR reporting period for all providers 
to a continuous 90-day period. Click here to review the fact sheet 
from CMS. Announcements will be made when the ruling has been 
finalized and if there are additional policy changes to the Medicaid 
EHR Incentive Program. 

Attestations 
On August 23rd 2016, NY Medicaid hosted a webinar to discuss the 
current status of the EHR Incentive Program. The presentation 
included a preview of the new attestation portal that will be launched 
during the fourth quarter of this year. Announcements will be made 
when eligible professionals and hospitals may access the portal to 
submit attestations for payment years 2015 and beyond. 

Quick Links 

Document Repository 

FAQs 

Public Health Site 

Contact Details 

877-646-5410 
hit@health.ny.gov 

contact page/form 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail 
transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

https://www.cms.gov/Newsroom/MediaReleaseDatabase/Fact-sheets/2016-Fact-sheets-items/2016-07-06.html
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/ref/index.aspx
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/FAQ/faq.aspx
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/publichealth/index.aspx
mailto:hit@health.ny.gov
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/support/index.aspx
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/index.aspx

